
Middlesex Water Company to Address Public Meeting 
To Detail the PFOA Drinking Water Notice Issued  

To Township of Edison Residents 
 

Thursday, October 28, 2021 
7:00 p.m. 

John P. Stevens High School 
 
Township of Edison Mayor Thomas Lankey will introduce Senior Management Officials from 
Middlesex Water Company at a Public Meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 28, 2021 at 7:00 
p.m. at John P. Stevens High School, 855 Grove Avenue, Edison, NJ. 
 
Middlesex Water Company (MWC) will detail “Important Information About Your Drinking 
Water” notice mailed to Township of Edison Residents which announced that MWC has levels of 
Perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA) above drinking water standards.  
 
Edison Residents should contact Middlesex Water Company Customer Service Department at 
(800) 549 – 3802 for additional information. 
 
The meeting will be broadcast live on the following platforms: 
 

1.) EdisonTV 15; 
2.) Edison Township Website – EdisonNJ.org – on the top of the home page, click the link 
titled TV 15 Live 
3.) Edison TV Live Facebook Page; 
4.) Edison Public Schools Access Channel 118; 
5.) Edison Board of Education YouTube page - https://youtu.be/wYJswfnpjPM; 

 
 
Please note that the broadcasting of the meeting will NOT allow for remote 
questioning. It is a broadcast only – not an interactive program.   
 
 

                                   
 
 

https://youtu.be/wYJswfnpjPM

